On June 25, 2024, Dr. Rohan from OUI Inc. gave a presentation at the

2024 One ASEAN Startup Award held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. This

. event, organized by the Economic Research Institute for ASEAN and East

Presentatlons at Asia (ERIA), aims to recognize the most innovative and outstanding
startups in the ASEAN region.

As a startup with innovative technology in the medical field, OUI Inc.

th e 2024 O ne was chosen as one of the 5 finalists among hundreds of applicants in the
"Impact" category (the other one being "Al" category). Each finalist was

AS EAN Sta rtu p invited to perform a 5-minute pitch presentation on their organization
and their activities. Although OUI Inc. failed to reach the next round, we
had many new encounters with local doctors and engineers. This gave

Awa rd a nd us opportunities to plan and promote research in rural areas of
Malaysia, as well as other parts for South East Asia

H ooc3 From June 28 to 30, 2024, OUI Inc.'s CEO Dr. Shimizu and Dr. Rohan
presented as invited lectures at The 3rd Ho Chi Minh City
Ophthalmology Conference (HOOC3) held in Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.
Although this conference is a domestic conference in Vietnam, our
connection with Vietnam has been strong for a while and we had the
opportunity to further strengthen it

At this conference, Dr. Shimizu presented on anterior segment
diagnosis Al, and Dr. Rohan discussed his eye screening in Nepal.
Additionally, Dr. Duong Minh Nguyet from iVision, who is conducting
joint research with OUI Inc., presented the results of a clinical study
using the Smart Eye Camera with a talk titled "Investigate cataracts with
a smart facial imaging device."

OUl Inc. is committed to the innovation and dissemination of medical
technology through conferences and events both domestically and
internationally. We will continue to develop new technologies and
conduct research with medical professionals worldwide, striving to
improve the quality of ophthalmic care globally through our Smart Eye
Camera.
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LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
Us!

Through our Smart Eye Camera,
OUl Inc.'s vision is to reduce blindness
in the world by 50% by 2025 by
delivering appropriate diagnoses to
patients who have not been able to
receive eyecare.

So far, we have conducted various
pilot projects in more than 20
countries around the world, including
Asia and Africa, in cooperation with
local ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations.

The internationally recognized CE
marking is expected to further
increase  the  recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera,
not only in the European market but
also in Asia and Africa.

In our current corporate stage, the
pilot projects are necessary to
understand  the  obstacles  of
developing countries where our
product may flourish to help the
maximum number of people in need.

That is why we ask for help, offer for
future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart
Eye Camera delivered all across the
globe to get the proper diagnoses and

CONTACT: treatment that all people deserve!

Department of Global Business, OUI Inc.

Shintaro Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO:

Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/



mailto:p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
mailto:ri.univ8@gmail.com
https://ouiinc.jp/en
https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/

